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Public meeting on Linden Rd. reconfiguration  
 
Mundy Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will hold a public informational meeting about the 

rehabilitation and lane configuration of Linden Road from Hill Road to Linden Creek Parkway. 

The meeting will be held Wednesday, February 23, from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. at the Mundy Charter 

Township office located at 3478 Mundy Avenue.  

The purpose of the meeting is to share information and get public input regarding the 

proposed rehabilitation and lane configuration of Linden Road to a 3-lane roadway. The meeting 

will be an informal open house with proposed maps, plans, costs, and study reports available for 

public review. Comments from the public will be recorded. Please be aware of Mundy Township’s 

COVID-19 regulations which may be in effect at the time of the meeting.  

The project is currently still being designed, and construction is scheduled to begin in the 

summer of 2022. The anticipated completion date is late summer or early fall of 2022. The current 

plan for traffic control will be to maintain one lane of traffic in each direction. The rehabilitation 

of this corridor is expected to cost over $250,000. The project is being funded primarily with 

Federal Highway Safety Improvement funds and contributing funds from the Genesee County 

Road Commission. The project will be administered and managed by the Genesee County Road 

Commission.  

Please contact Alex Patsy, Programming & Development Engineer at (810) 767-4920 ext. 

252 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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